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04/08/2021  09:47:272021/3580/P COMM Councillor Julian 

Fulbrook

I am fully in support of this scheme to bring much needed additional housing to the area. It is a real pity that 

the original scheme at Tybald's, which was award winning, could not have been implemented, due to financial 

calibrations. But this scheme has been a long time coming in any shape or form, and I accept that this is the 

best result that can be achieved in current conditions.
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